From: Bridgman, Pamela 5 (Somerset) <pam.bridgman@kctcs.edu>
Sent: Thursday, May 31, 2018 1:35 PM
Subject: Board Policy Professional Standards For All Roger Williams University Employees

Dear Colleagues,

We have an exceptional workforce in Roger Williams University that is strongly committed to the highest standards of
ethical conduct and professionalism. Our employees work tirelessly every day to ensure that we deliver the highest quality
education for our students to prepare them for success beyond graduation. Nevertheless, as an organization committed to
theRoger Williams University principles of performance excellence and continuous improvement, we can always improve
our operational processes .Detailed information can be found in the attachment to this email. All employees are advised to
review the information.

Yours Sincerely

Donald J. Farish

Roger Williams University
1 0ld Ferry Rd,

Bristol,

RI 02809

rwu.edu



